
November 15, 2021

Dear CCA families,
“Thankfulness is the quickest path to Joy!”-Jefferson Bethke

I am so thankful for all of you and your amazing children. CCA is a wonderful place to be.

CARDINAL KEY: SPEAK WITH GOOD PURPOSE – Speak honestly and kindly
Think before you speak. Make sure your intention is positive and your words are sincere.
Speaking with good purpose is the cornerstone of healthy relationships. This Key fosters a
positive emotional environment where people are happier, more productive, and more likely
to succeed. Let us speak with good purpose always.

Cow Pie Bingo Winners:
1st: Mike Aspa
2nd: Jaxon Madsen
3rd: Jean Breen
Thank you all for supporting our PTO and our students.

Online Book Sale Continues!
ONLINE school book fair is Nov 8th - Nov 21st just in time to order books delivered for
Christmas Presents, see here on the library classroom page
https://ccaschool.net/classrooms/library and keep an eye out for a flyer to come home with more
information.

Christmas Programs Return!
We are excited to announce our 3rd to 8th grade Christmas program on December 16th at 6pm
at the Weld Central High School Auditorium! 3rd, 4th, and 5th grade classes, as well as middle
school choir and band students will perform holiday favorites for you. Everyone is welcome to
share in the holiday spirit and celebrate the hard work of our students and their teachers. Our
K-2 will have their program in the gym on December 17th at 2pm. Families are welcome and we
invite you to bring your chairs for a comfortable (and spaced out) place to sit.

School Safety: The Standard Response Protocol:
Thursday, we had a chance to use our new protocol action “Secure” when a dog came on the
property. We were glad that everything worked out and law enforcement was able to contact the
homeowners. Your child’s safety is always a priority for us.  For more information on the I Love
You Guys Foundation and the Standard Response Protocol look here.

Upcoming Events

● November 17th: Board of Directors meeting @ 5:30pm in the STEM lab or Zoom
● November 23-26 Thanksgiving Break

https://ccaschool.net/classrooms/library
https://iloveuguys.org/


● December 2th: Accountability committee meeting @ 3:45 in the STEM lab
● December 10th: PTO @ 5:30 in the library or on Zoom
● December 16th: 3-8th grade Christmas Concert @ 6pm at WCHS auditorium
● December 17th: K-2nd grade Christmas Concert @ 2pm in the CCA Gym families

welcome.
● December 17th: Christmas parties @ 2:45 more information from your teacher or middle

school classroom liaisons.
● December 23rd-31st: Christmas break
● January 4th: 2nd semester starts/students return

Please reach out to me if you have questions regarding this information.

Sincerely,

Maureen Lockette


